
 

 

 

 
 

Ref: DLE/ MBE 
3 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Admission for August 2020 
 
I write to welcome you to the Brookvale Groby Learning Campus and thank you for choosing us as your 
child’s secondary school.  We are very proud of our students and our school and hope to work in close 
partnership with you over the coming years in order to provide an outstanding learning environment for 
your son/daughter. 
 
Please find enclosed our blue “Admission Form”, which should be completed and returned to Campus in 
the enclosed envelope, by Friday 20 March.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should any of your details change before the Autumn Term, and we 
will amend our records.  It is very important that all contact details are kept up-to-date for the whole time 
your child is on roll here.  
 
An Information Pack will be posted to you late May/early June, which will contain information about the 
following: 

 Induction days -Wednesday 1 July and Thursday 2 July 

 Uniform 

 Buses  

 School meals  

 Communications and contacts 
 
We look forward to meeting you and wish your son/daughter well in their final term at Primary School. In 
the meantime, if you have any queries about any aspect of your child’s admission to our campus, please 
contact: 
 

 Mrs Debbie Lee, Student Services Manager:   
  Dlee@brookvalegroby.com, Direct Line 0116 2817001 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mandy Bearne 
Acting Headteacher 
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